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March 15, 2020 
 
 

Re: Cancellation of Services  
 
Dear Community & Professional Services clients and families, 
 
In light of the recent Ontario Health directive, Yee Hong will be restricting entry to our long-term 
care homes as of midnight March 14th for all visitors.  As a result, all of our day programs and 
congregate dining programs will be closed March 16 until April 5.  
 
This is a highly unusual time and we understand that anxiety is high. Please trust that we have a 
shared interest in protecting our clients and residents and our focus is on prevention and spread of 
COVID-19.  
 
Yee Hong is prepared for the global pandemic. As the situation continues to evolve, so will our 
response. The safety of our seniors, their families, our staff, and volunteers is our top priority. 
Please consult https://www.yeehong.com for schedule changes and updates. For additional 
information on COVID-19 and travel advisories, you can visit www.canada.ca/covid19 and 
https://travel.gc.ca/travelling/health-safety/travel-health-notices.  
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
Tracy E. Jones 
Chief Executive Officer 
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